
               PREA -     PRISON RAPE ELIMINATION ACT

PREA was created to prevent, detect and respond to sexual harassment and sexual abuse in correctional facilities.  PREA was enacted by the Federal Government in 2003.
The law requires correctional facilities to comply with specific regulations that provide a Zero-Tolerance stance against any form of sexual abuse or sexual harassment between clients, staff, volunteers or contractors.
Career Resources, Inc has a zero-tolerance policy towards sexual abuse and sexual harassment. Should any person be made aware of any form of sexual abuse or sexual harassment, contact Career Resources, Inc.  
Anyone interested in reporting an instance of sexual abuse and/or sexual harassment, please contact the PREA Coordinator via email at Harris@careerresources.org, call (203) 610-6226 or send notice to:
PREA Coordinator
1000 Lafayette Blvd
3rd Floor
Bridgeport, Ct 06604 
